
 

I am writing to ask you to amend HB 1013 to include funding for free school meals, ensuring North 

Dakota students have the nutrition they need to learn and thrive.  A hungry child can’t focus on learning.  

Feeding our students will help the students, their families and, in the long run, our whole state. 

Sister Lillian Long 

9349 72nd St. SE 

Berlin, ND 58415 

 

 

 


